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Mariusz A. Salamon, Przemysław Gorzelak, and Michał Zatoń (2010) have presented an interesting

discussion of our paper. We would like to thank these authors for bringing the extensive work on crinoid

systematics and palaeoecology from Eastern Europe (Pisera and Dzik 1979; Głuchowski 1987; Salamon

et al. 2006, 2008; Salamon and Zatoń 2006, 2007; Salamon 2008a, b, c, 2009; Zatoń et al. 2008) to our

attention. Some of this important data was inadvertently omitted from, or post−dated the acceptance of,

Hunter and Underwood (2009).
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